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DATE: February 10, 2009
TO: Victor S. McKay, Research Assistant, Office of the General Counsel
FROM: Paula J. Isler, Research Assistant, Division of Regulatory Compliance b’f/

RE: Docket No. 090055-TC - Request for cancellation of PATS Certificate No. 8038 by
Phonel, Inc., effective December 31, 2008.

Phonel, Inc. has requested cancellation of Pay Telephone Certificate No. 8038, effective
December 31, 2008. The certificate holder has complied with the provision of Rule 25-
24.514(2), Florida Administrative Code, by providing adequate notice in writing of its request
for cancellation of the certificate. In addition, Phonel, Inc. paid the 2008 Regulatory
Assessment Fee.

Pursuant to Section 2.07.C.5.c., Administrative Procedures Manual, it is our
recommendation that the voluntary cancellation be approved, an administrative order be issued,

and the docket be closed.
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